HIGHLAND BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

Study Session Minutes

October 25, 2023

Study Session began at 6:00 p.m.

In attendance were Commissioners Briseno, Murovic, Thomas and Turich. Mr. Helms was not present at the Study Session. Also in attendance was Ken Mika, Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator. Ken Mika advised BZA Attorney, Mr. John Reed, that he did not need to be present.

Those in attendance briefly discussed the items on the agenda. Mr. Mika reiterated the previous reasoning behind cancelling the November meeting, due to it falling on Thanksgiving Eve and that family or travel commitments may cause a conflict with that date. It was agreed that the Board would cancel the regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, November 22nd, along with the regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, December 27th and reschedule it for Wednesday, December 13th. The appropriate notice would be prepared.

Study Session ended at 6:28 p.m.

Ken Mika

Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator